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Monthly statistics: statistical summaries for the month of June 2019 will be available at our 
meeting. 
 
Financial/Donations: 

● Nothing new to report in this category. 
 
News/Issues: 

● Our new hours have been met with wide approval by the community; we have been 
hearing a great deal of positive feedback. 

● The process of upgrading our internet access has been completed. 
● I have been available for the information and referral services drop-in hours, and have 

not yet had any people drop in. That’s not a problem at all, as we all know it will take 
some time for the word to get out and for people to begin utilizing the services. The 
details about the program have been shared in a variety of places, so we’ll see what 
happens.  

● Question: does the Board want the Library Trustees Association membership renewed? 
(I have recently received the renewal form.) 

 
Programs: 

● Summer programs are now underway. (I will provide a program flyer at our meeting.) 
People seem happy with all we are offering.  


